
 
22 November 2019 

                                                                                                                         
Dear Parents & Carers           
 

“The Inn-Spectors” 
 

Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 (Y1-Y4) – Christmas Performance Tickets 
 

Wednesday 11 December 2019 - 1.30pm and 6.00pm 
 

Tickets  
Year Four have the script and soon rehearsals will be underway.  We are looking forward to seeing all 
the children’s hard work come together for a magnificent performance when the curtain rises on 11 
December.  We hope you will be able to come along and enjoy the show.   
 
This year, due to pupil numbers in KS1 and KS2 we are able to offer two tickets per family for both the 
1.30pm and 6.00pm shows i.e. you can request four tickets in total – two for each show.  You can 
request additional tickets (see reply slip attached) and where available these will be issued on Friday 6 
December.   
 
We would request that young children are not brought to the 6.00pm performance.  Please also let us 
know if you have any special access requirements e.g. wheelchair.   
 
We will do our very best to allocate the tickets you request but please remember that we are restricted 
for health and safety reasons to how many we can seat in the hall at any one time.   
 
Allocated Seating  
This year we will once again allocate seating.  Tickets and seats will be numbered.  This will eliminate the 
need for you to sign in when you arrive and I hope it will also allow you a more relaxed entry into the 
hall.  Please be aware any additional seats allocated will not be sat next to the original allocations. 
 
Christmas Hamper Raffle 
Raffle tickets will be sold at each of the Christmas play performances – the raffle will be drawn at the 
end of each show and winners will be able to take their hamper away with them!  Proceeds from the 
raffle will go towards the funding of workshops in school for all children to enjoy.  
 
Dress Rehearsal – Tuesday 10 December – 1.30pm 
If you cannot make it to either the 1.30pm or 6.00pm show or you have young children we would 
recommend you request some of the limited number of tickets which are available for the dress 
rehearsal.   
 
To allow us time to allocate tickets please return your reply slip to us no later than Friday 29 November.  
 
 
 
Miss J Ainsley 
Head Teacher 



 
“The Inn-Spectors” 

 
Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 (Years 1-4) – Christmas Performance Tickets 

 
Wednesday 11 December 2019 - 1.30pm and 6.00pm 

 
 

Child/Children’s 
Name(s) 

 
 
 

Year 
Group(s) 

 

You can request a maximum of two tickets per family for each show.  
Please tick in the appropriate boxes to let us know how many you would 
like.     
1.30pm show 1 ticket  2 tickets  

6.00pm show 1 ticket  2 tickets  

 
 
Dress Rehearsal – I cannot make it to either of the above shows/I have young children 
and would like to request tickets for the dress rehearsal at 1.30pm on Tuesday 10 
December.  Please tick to indicate if you require 1 or 2 tickets.   
 

1 ticket  2 tickets  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent/Carer’s Name  
(please print):       
 
 
Date:  

If there are additional tickets I would like: (please indicate which performance and 
number of tickets) 
 

Please let us know if you have any special access requirements e.g. wheelchair user  
 


